
Submitter: Kathleen Carl 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Semiconductors 

Measure: SB4 

To: Joint committee on Semi-Conductors: 

 

Save farm land.  It is Oregon’s number 2 industry and we should protect it.  

Agriculture is very adaptable and we don’t know what climate change means for our 

food needs of the future. 

 

Don’t ignore our land use laws and allow one person to overstep them.  It is not fair to 

any citizen/tax payer, homeowner, business owner or farmer who were promised a 

plan they could depend on.  Farmers depend on the system and expect legislators 

and governors to follow the laws. 

 

There is land already designated, allowable, and available to build such a facility 

inside the UGBs. There are communities in our state that have reserved industrial 

zoned land for this type of development. Let us support them for following the laws. 

 

 


